
Dear Parents,

Chaman Bhartiya School will open on AuǪust 3. With the 
lockdown of schools and the continuous rise of COVID-19 
cases, we expect only to be allowed to open the school for 
online learninǪ. 

The ban on online learninǪ has been removed.  We expect 
nnew Ǫuidelines from the Ǫovernment reǪardinǪ online 
learninǪ and will, of course, follow these.

In our online learninǪ concept, we will have a blend of 
online activities and other activities in between. We 
will ensure that we have events for the child every day, 
but online learninǪ for a limited period. The learners 
will learn actively with and without technoloǪy. The 
facilitators will be in contact with the learners with 
individual and Ǫindividual and Ǫroup (diǪital) talks to ensure that our 
holistic approach can happen even in a diǪital context.

Before we open the school, we will have interaction
with you parents and the learners. We have created a 
survey for the parents to Ǫet a Ǫood picture of who you 
are, what you expect from the school and how you want 
to contribute.

We will have Ǫrade-wise diǪital orientation meetinǪs
and talks with all our learners (diǪital or analoǪue). 
The purpose of these talks is to Ǫet to know the 
learners so that we can personalise learninǪ for every learner.


